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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
I am a former full-time vandweller and presently a part-time vandweller. I am a disabled
retired  lone female of 68yo. Increasing the NM Parks fees or making them $20/ day for use
would eleviate potential use for far too many.Something like Arizonas LTVA's with
reasonable cost is better for the economic capabilities of a large majority of people. It includes
necessary garbage disposal at the least in most areas an close proximity to necesities such as
water,food, etc. Please don't do away or outprice those of us with presently limited  income so
that we are unable to access and utilize our lamds. So many of us have worked very hard for
years even as professionals to be forced into very limited lifestyles do to varying
circumstances. Please don't force more and more people to be on the street's treated as
inhumane or lesser than. Alot of us still provide alot of positives and are community minded.
If anything we need more freedom to access more lands that are presently inaccessible. Love
and care for humanity is a priority along with our lands that should be freely accessible to all.

                 Thank you 
                Deborah Tucker 68yo white female, disabled, retired Registered nurse. 
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